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At Via Heart Project, we are dedicated to the awareness, education, treatment, and 

prevention of sudden cardiac arrest through AED placement and maintenance. 

Through our work, we have witnessed firsthand the life-saving impact of cardiac 

emergency response plans and automated external defibrillation (AED) programs in 

schools. To date, AEDs managed by Via Heart Project have been used 211 times, 

helping to save more than 70 lives, thanks to the quick actions of certified responders 

and bystanders, alike.   


